
4/21/2016 

Dear Members: 

 

I want to personally thank those members who stopped at the Shores Club and made our first weekend 

a great success! 

We enjoyed chatting with old friends and meeting new members who like the new menu items and 

nautical décor.  Plus, many were excited about our schedule of events for the coming season. 

Watch your inbox for more updates throughout the season featuring daily specials and entertainment 

updates. 

We’re currently open the following hours:  Friday 5 to 10 p.m., Saturday 11 a.m. to 10 p.m.. and Sunday 

11 a.m. to 7 p.m.  Starting Memorial Day, we will be open seven days a week. 

Again, thanks to those who make our first weekend a great success! 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Cross                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Manager 

Shores Club 

 

Tim Conner 

Food & Beverage Director 

 

Bay Point Resort Operations LLC 


